

2022



## MAPLEWOODSTOCK

### MAPLEWOODSTOCK VOLUNTEER COMMITTEE

March 9<sup>th</sup>, 2022

- Discussion about Kerns staying on one more year.
  - It is official. **Tom's resignation is rescinded.**
- Committee updates
  - Merchandise
    - **Kerry to start shopping pricing next week**
    - Signed up for Mayfest
    - Looking at calendar for selling opportunities
    - Significant year - needs date!
  - Vendors
    - Vendor note out to vendors
    - Put on FB and other local craft sites
    - Applications are coming in
    - Note that Tom went to an uptown Sunday market in the city and vendors said that in the last few weeks spots were getting filled up. Vendors are coming back! Katie thinks we will be turning people away....
    - In the contract in 2021 we had covid language. Ok to keep for now re covid liability. Need to update or at least review the contract letter.
  - Kid Zone
    - Katie has spoken to her friend
    - A lot of limits on what is available at this point. She is pulling together games that do not involve climbing and jumping
    - Need to work out financial structure
  - Music Committee
    - Headliner updates - no contract from Galactic yet...and no backline. He may have sent an email saying they do not travel with backline. Tarquin asked for details. Need price! Need contract for the edits and to get them locked in. **Tarquin to follow up**
    - Autumn Jones will play!
    - Sat night with Autumn, Kariotis and Friends
    - Sun - President's and Galactic
    - New Line-up – Queen Blue Nile has not responded. **Kevin to reach out to Reggie to tell offer Sunday at 12:42**
    - **Jim will put a post up on the website.**
  - Production company update
    - We have proposal. Substantially higher. \$38k. More than the \$35k we anticipated.
    - Included prior backline from Galactic. **Tarquin to see if it can be negotiated with Galactic a bit. Tom will share costs with Tarquin**
    - Banners are higher cost due to lack of availability
    - Paid 50% deposit to lock it in
  - Advertising

2022



## MAPLEWOODSTOCK

- News Record: 2 page color insert, 4 color, \$688 and some people will need to insert in the existing program. List everyone who stuck with us on one page. New dates. List new band schedule.
- Matt at SOPAC. They may have \$\$ to sponsor. Went cold in the last few weeks. Get Tom and/or Gary involved. We do not have much space to offer. Could have SOPAC introduce Galactic (their contract says no unless they agree to it); give table space, what else? Come up with some ideas and send them over.
- Fundraising conversation: Tarquin, Jamie, Susan with Tom. We need to raise some \$\$
- Debbie Ripka never paid: \$5200; gave back \$ to DCH Audi. Cannaboss Lady in program and has not paid. About \$13k all in that we need to collect.
- o Administration
  - Senior Tent: Tracy Carroll. Katie will check to see if we treated as a vendor space and she may have emailed Katie
  - We did have an extra \$10k that we hoped to raise
  - Entire south side of Memorial Park has been reserved for 7/8, 7/9 and 7/10
  - Friends of MW Rec NJ annual report has been filed
  - Application for liquor license to be submitted this month
  - Liz Fritzen will set up a Dept Heads meeting. Date TBD. Tom will be stopping by Town Hall tomorrow with the actual application and will try to get meeting together
  - Need to address Bridge in the park. Need to see if timeline can be escalated or a temp solution or . . . something.
- o Canopy plan – invite Brad to re-present in April mtg. Tom thought we could limit what Bradd does to the “primary” canopy spaces. So there are more spaces freed up for canopies. Need to look at layout again. Katie has the map marked off for the flat space. Will share maps. Tom to give Katie Bradd’s contact info.
- o Katie: just send vendors in her direction. Do not prescreen. Send her everything! “Anybody crosses me, you are dead.”

- Other items

Jill Crisciulo was invoked at 7:33pm by Kevin and 7:57m by Jamie.

Jill Crisiulo invoked by Kevin at 7:33 and Jamie at 7:57